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Dear C2 Community,   

 

Every year, NATO’s Command & Control Centre of Excellence (NATO C2COE) 
organizes a seminar on a particular aspect of Command & Control (C2).   
This year’s seminar will take place as an in-person event from 08 – 10 November 

2022. The seminar for 2022 is titled “Executing C2 in a Multi-Domain Environment 
– Who is in Command and Who do We Control”.   

 

The aim of the seminar is to inform and challenge participants on the 
arguments and theory surrounding C2 execution in a multi-domain 
environment by providing the latest insights and perspectives on C2. In 
order to achieve this, the NATO C2COE has invited a range of experts – 
from academia and across The Alliance - to share their viewpoints on 
various aspects of MDO and MDC2, thus illustrating 
its increased relevance, while providing the initial framework for C2 in 

the not too distant future battlefield.  

 

We are delighted to announce that this year's edition of the NATO C2COE Annual 
C2 Seminar will be conducted as an in-person event. In this regard, you are kindly 
requested to register your participation during the subscription windows that will 
open from 21 June to 31 October. Registration and admin instructions are 
available on the following webpage: www.c2coe.org/seminar 

 

You will receive the confirmation email upon submitting your registration. The 
seminar fee for physical attendance is 175 euro and can be paid either prior to 
(via bank transfer) or on the first day of the seminar.  

 

It is with the above mentioned in mind that I would like to offer you the 
opportunity to contribute to the seminar with a speech, presentation, article or 

demonstration relevant to the subject.   

 

Let us know when you have additional questions or issues regarding this seminar 

invitation. Your point-of-contacts are LTC P.A. (Paul) Serné (RNLA), MAJ B. (Bert) 
Bouchier (NLD AF), and Mr. (Max) van Rijn (NLD CIV), by e-
mail info@c2coe.org or by phone +31(0) 6 30241446.  
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

M.P. (Mietta) Groeneveld  
Colonel, NLD A   
Director of the NATO C2 Centre of Excellence  
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